
This advice line is 
for anyone who 
has questions or 

concerns

Paediatric Physiotherapists have the skills and knowledge 
to offer support and advice to help with your concerns about:

DEVELOPMENT
Is a child not 
meeting their 
physical 
milestones?

MOBILITY
Does a child have 
difficulty getting 
around or move 
differently to 
others? 

INJURY
Has a child had an 
injury that is not 
improving as you 
would expect?

The Advice Line is open: 
Wednesday 1pm – 3pm   |   Friday 11am – 1pm

TELEPHONE: 01224 559877
MS: WLS1122

Children and Young 
Person’s Physiotherapy 
Advice Line


